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August Newsletter 

 

Please Remember: 

Villas at Elk Run 

Fire Season is 

Here… 

Please stay informed to keep all 

of us and our neighborhood safe 

during fire season 

Please keep 
yourself aware and 
updated of critical 
news and 
information. During 
this dry season, 
RED FLAG days are 
often in effect. 
During this time 
recreational or 
charcoal  fires are 
not permitted. 
 
Be sure to sign up 
for Pitkin and Eagle 
County Alerts to 
receive important 
updates or check 
their Facebook 
pages. 
 
 

 
1. Charcoal grills are not allowed on the property.  
2. Always clean your grill to prevent high flames and potential oil fires.  
3. Be present while grilling.  
4. Keep a personal fire extinguisher in your home. If it is expired, please 
purchase a new one!  
5. Replace the batteries in your smoke detectors.  
6. Make note of fire extinguishers around the property. Use them in case of 
emergency.  
7. Smoking within 200 feet of any building is prohibited. Smoking outside on 
your patio or deck is prohibited. 
 


